@Congress of the United States
Washington, BA 20515

Honorable John A. Boehner Honorable Kevin McCarthy Honorable Steve Scalise
Speaker of the House of Majority Leadcr in the Majority Whip in the
Representatives House of Representatives House of Representatives
United States Capitol United States Capitol United States Capitol
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

January 15, 2015

Dear Speaker Boehner, Leader McCarthy, and Whip Scalise:

The undersigned Members of the Republican Study Committee (RSC) are writing to respectfully
request that you schedule a vote on full repeal of Obamacare before February 13, 2015, when the
House takes its first recess of the year.

As you know, the American people have entrusted House Republicans with their largest majority
since the election of 1928. It is essential that we use this historic mandate to act quickly to do
the people’s work, which includes voting to fully repeal Obamacare, also known as the Patient
Protection and Affordable Care Act (PPACA). American families have seen first-hand the
devastating effects of the law.

In direct contradiction to the president’s promise that if you like your insurance plan you can
keep it, millions of families have lost insurance they chose and liked only to be forced into one-
size-fits-all, bureaucrat-approved plans. At the same time, job creation is being hindered as
businesses struggle to navigate endless regulatory complexity, implementation delays, and
special carve-outs for the politically well connected. Additionally, religious institutions have
been forced to comply with mandates that fly in the face of our nation’s long tradition of
religious liberty.

No single law is more emblematic of the runaway government growth and control sought by
President Obama, Minority Leader Pelosi, and Minority Leader Reid—runaway growth that
Republicans were sent to Washington to stop.

We look forward to working with you to use every available avenue to protect the American
people from this law, including votes on full repeal, targeted measures, the budget reconciliation
process, and the appropriations process. The RSC also looks forward to continuing to work with
you to bring a Republican health care reform package to the House floor that puts patients and
families back in charge of their health care decisions.

Sincerely,

Bill Flores

Member of Congress
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